

UNIVERSITY OF GUAM UNIBETSIDÅT GUAHAN

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

UOG Station, Mangilao, Guam 96923 Telephone: (671) 735-2990 • Fax: (671) 734-2296

32-14-1265 Mice of the Society

Lukin T. Vinn Pat, Ed. D.

Deta

February 6, 2014

The Honorable Judith T. Won Pat Speaker & Chair, Education, Public Library and Women's Affairs Committee I Mina'Trentai Dos Na Liheslaturan Guåhan 155 Hesler Place Hagatna, Guam 96910

The Honorable Vicente "ben" Pangelinan
Chair, Appropriations, Public Debt, Legal Affairs, Retirement, Public Parks, Recreation, Historic
Preservation and Land Committee
Senator, I Mina'Trentai Dos Na Liheslaturan Guåhan
155 Hesler Place
Hagåtña, Guam 96910

RE: University of Guam FY15 Budgets

Dear Speaker Won Pat and Senator Pangelinan,

This is to respectfully request a formal extension of the deadline for the submission of the University's FY15 General Operations Budget including the Special Appropriations Budgets and the FY15 Student Financial Aid Program Budget including the Yamashita Educator Corps Budget until Wednesday, February 26, 2014. The additional days beyond the statutory February 15 deadline are for the purposes of seeking approval for our budget request with the Board of Regents at their regularly scheduled meeting, which is to be held on February 20, and then preparing the requisite copies for distribution.

Your understanding and approval of this request is appreciated. Should you wish to discuss this further, please contact VP David O'Brien or myself at 735-2900.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Underwood, Ed.D.

President

UOG: Board Chair and Treasurer, VPs, Comptroller, Budget Officer

1265